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BRAUNSTON FRIENDLY CLUB TUESDAY OCTOBER 31st A Coffee Morning has

been arranged to take place in the Village Centre 10am to 12 noon. A
Bring and Buy Stall Will be held for Club Funds. PR
Members enjoyed their ride round the Warwickshire Villages, afterwards
calling at Stoneythorpe Hotel, Southam, where an excellent meal was
served. Mrs. J. McCarthy, Mrs. M. Turner, Mrs. A. Beckett and Mrs. H.
Bradshaw, each received cards of congratulations from the W.R.V.S. for
their 25 years service with the Club. Mr. Frank Cox gave the vote of
thanks, and everyone agreed it had been a good:'25th Birthday Celebration.
During the afternoon a draw for a lovely tapestry picture made by Mrs.
K. Coles, was won by Mrs. Hyatt of '"The Green', and realized the sum of
£65 for Club Funds. . -

At the last meeting Dr. Ian ZmnWHoSmWﬁwm¢m an interesting illustrated
talk. Some local slides were shown togéther with lovely views of
Scotland. The vote of thanks was given by Mrs. Gillian Powell. _ 1
Monday November 13th A representative from the Danetre Hospital will be
the speaker. There will be a Bring & Buy Stall, the proceeds of which
will be for the Hospital. _ . . : ,
Monday November_27th A movie film will be shown. More details later.

BRAUNSTON WOMENS' INSTITUTE At the October meeting, the A.G.M. was held.
when Greta Raftery resigned from the Presidency after 3 years in office.
Honor Mackichan stepped down as- Secretary and Gill Powell as Treasurer.
A new Committee was formed and Gill Powell accepted the'nomination of
President. Irene Milburn as Secretary and Phyl Evans as Treasurer.
Following the business meeting a photo, competition of 'when we were
young' was held. Very few could be recognised and Janet Cox won,
guessing 6 out of 21. ‘

It is hoped that more people from the village will join the W.I. as

the New Year starts in November. Although there is only one meeting

a month, there are also extra trips organised. Members omiUmeo join
the darts or skittles team for intercounty matches, or the singing

and drama groups. There is also m.osowom.bw.b<mﬂ.woo.noﬁﬂmmm at W.I's
own college. ‘Next meeting 7th November when Mrs. J. Richardson ‘will be
demonstrating the "art of making a Christmas Cracker'. . e

BRAUNSTON VILLAGE GARDENS ASSOCIATION - At the Annual Fruit, Flower &
Vegetable Show held on September 9th the steadily declining number of
entries noted o<m%.&?m last few years was once again in evidence..
Though some classes maintained their popularity, most were very much
down and. there were only 46 exhibitors in ‘all, including a mere 9
entries in .the oﬁuHQHmmm sections. ' ¥ .

A loss of £46 was made on the show and, in view of the apparently
dwindling interest a discussion took place as to whether or not the:
show should be staged next year. A final decision will be taken after
the A.G.M. which is to be held at 8pm on Tuesday 21st November at. the
Village Centre. Please make every effort to attend this important
meeting $o. that your wishes as to the future of the Annual Show may
be made known to the Association. o I :

VILLAGE NOTE® Lime is an indispensable element in the constitution
of all plants but certain plants only thrive in a soil rich in lime.
Among these are Clover and the Brassicas (Cabbage family).

Other plants will only live in soils which are acidic. Our local soil
embodies boulder clay and large quantities of lime. To plants such as
Heathers, Rhododendrons, Sundew andButterwort, lime and a non-acidic
environment are lethal.. Many of these plants include flowering
varieties which are in bloom over long periods so they are favourites
with keen gardeners. To grow them successfully in our area they must
be rooted in a soil with an acidic base such as a thick bed of peat.-
6n this base, Heathers. both purple and white can beée grown and are well
worth the trouble. Several ferns also apprebiate similar conditions.
However, some in this genus will, like Parsley Fern, cheerfully
flourish on the lime contained in a stone wall.

MATERIAL FOR THE DECEMBER ISSUE SHOULD REACH THE EDITOR BY 21ST NOVEMBER

Duncan A. Gallie (Hon. Editor),

Aletnn House. : M1 o lemaa . ATa Di:zmler RONONN



